
 
December 5, 2024 
 
 
 

SENIOR COMMITS TO THE UNIVERSITY OF JAMESTOWN 
   
WHAT:              National Letter of Intent Signing  
WHEN:              Thursday, December 5, 2024 at 3:45 p.m. 
WHERE:            Room C30, South High School, 1840 15th Avenue South, Fargo  
CONTACT:        Mike Grant, South High girls track and field head coach, 701.446.2000 or               
                           grantm@fargo.k12.nd.us 
  
On Thursday, December 5, at 3:45 p.m., Fargo South High School senior girls track and field 
athlete, Nishimwe Yvette, will sign a letter of intent to participate in track field at the University 
of Jamestown. Yevette has been a three time letter-winner and qualified for the 2024 North 
Dakota State Track and Field meet in the 100m, 200m, 4 X 100 Relay, and 4 X 200 Relay. She will 
be a captain for the Bruins’ track and field team this spring.      
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